
St Nicholas College – Mgarr Primary School 

Fisher Road, Mgarr MGR 9054 
Phone: 21574762                  Email: snc.mgarr.pr@ilearn.edu.mt          Website: http://snc.mgarr.skola.edu.mt 

     
 
Dear Parents and Guardian, 
 
Parents or guardians of children who are no longer making use of the Breakfast Club are kindly requested to 
inform the school immediately in writing. 
 
Kindly fill in the form below and return it to the school administration if you are no longer making use of the 
Breakfast Club Service or you would like to terminate the use of this service. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
Antonella Ferrante 
Acting Head 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Termination of use of Breakfast Club 
 
I, __________________________, mother / father / guardian of _____________________   (name of 

student) of class ________________, would like to notify the school that I shall not be making use of the 

Breakfast club service anymore. 

 

_________________________   __________________   ______________ 
Signature of parent/guardian                   ID Number    Date 
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